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AREA WELFARE DIRECTOR –  
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

JOB POSTING 
 

 
 
The position of a second Area Welfare Director, Southern California, is being 
offered.  
 
Interested applicants should submit a resume to the Benefits Plan Office at the above 
address or email to ResumesAWD@benefitplans.org by July 31, 2024, including a 

mailto:ResumesAWD@benefitplans.org


ih/Opeiu #537, AFL-CIO, CLC 

detailed description of work experience, education and training, and a cover letter 
describing your interest in the position of Area Welfare Director.  Applicants may 
also submit letters of reference. 
 
The Trust is an equal opportunity employer and is seeking applicants with 
experience, education and/or training appropriate to the Area Welfare Director 
position.   
 
Salary, benefits and other conditions of employment will be discussed with qualified 
applicants during interviews.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fraternally, 
Gary Herrera    Mario Medina   Jesse Lopez 
President    Vice President        Secretary/Treasurer 


